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Monday 17th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 9th November we will be taking the class on an educational visit to the 
Tower of London as part of our ‘Crime and Punishment’ History topic. We will be 
exploring the Tower and taking part in an interactive workshop to bring our learning this 
term to life!   
 
We will leave school at approximately 9.00am and return by 3.00pm. We will be travelling 
by bus, but in case of wet weather, do make sure your child brings a coat and appropriate 
footwear.  
 
We are kindly asking for a contribution of £5.00 per child to cover the cost of the entrance 
fee and workshop – this payment can be made via Parent Pay.  
 
If you have any questions or need any help, come and speak to me, or Zoe in the office.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Gibbs 
Year 6 Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for ________________________ to attend the trip to the Tower of London on Wednesday 
9th November 2022.  
 
Signed: ____________________________________ 
 
I require a school packed lunch  
 
I do not require a school packed lunch and will provide my child with a packed lunch 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 


